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We strongly disagree with the Bill HB 3054.  Many residence that live in these parks 

are elderly and on a fixed income. Many also suffer with health issues.  They just 

can't afford these rent increases. And eventually will lose their homes. Please take 

this into your consideration.                                                              

  .                                      Cordially,               

                                       Joe & Donna Cusimano 


